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In the past three issues of this magazine, I have been 

Spongiform Encephalopathy, a topic that has been under 
consideration by the Terrestrial Animal Health Standards 

 TAHSC has been working on necessary improvements of 
these chapters, which are included in the Terrestrial Animal 
Health Code. This code is a type of “manual with wide 

products and by-products of animal origin, including meals 
and fats of animal origin recognized by the World Trade 

with OIE about the need for adjustments to the proposed 

to interrupt much of the world trade in beef tallow and fat 

adjustments, WRO still understands there are significant 
improvements to be implemented, which is why WRO members 

The vote on the proposed TAHC amendments was scheduled 

 To everyone’s surprise, or at least to the vast majority of 

announced the commission decided to remove Chapters 11.4 

Surprise Postponement for Key Vote 

for a global general session.

postpone the vote itself. Instead, members were instructed to 

 In other words, WRO’s scientific work advocating for 

OIE is now WOAH

for Animal Health,” but it was chosen to keep its original 

in English, ending 99 years of the acronym OIE. Therefore, 

of Petfood Associations technical meeting regarding the 

and the availability of our products in the coming years.
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